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NYSTRS’ assets are invested in the 
most prudent manner possible to 
achieve optimum long-term total 
returns with an appropriate level 
of risk. The System is committed 
to an investment approach that 
focuses on thoughtful and prudent 
diversification of assets with 
liabilities often not payable for 
three decades or more.  

NYSTRS serves 828 employers – 
including public school districts, 
BOCES, institutions of higher 
education and charter schools that 
elect to participate. Each year, the 
employer contribution rate is set 
at the level necessary to properly 
fund benefits. These contributions 
have been collected without fail 
throughout the System’s history.  

Members are required by law to 
contribute a percentage of salary, 
which helps fund their pension at 
retirement. As a defined benefit 
plan, members receive a lifetime 
pension based on these four 
factors: tier of membership; total 
service credit; age at retirement; 
and final average salary. 


